From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Burkesville City Water

Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 9:21:00 AM

Case No. 2024-00069

Thank you for your comments on the application of Cumberland County Water District. Your
comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file
for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-00069, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2024-

00069 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: Bob Howie: [

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 11:23 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Burkesville City Water

Is Burkesville City Water required to send notice to the PSC prior to increasing rates?

Thank you
Bob Howlett





